







PREACHING CHRIST IN SAMARIA Pastor Nate Klahsen Acts 8:1b - 8

February 5, 2023

HERE'S WHAT'S HAPPENING AT KNOLLWOOD

- TODAY Welcome to Associate Pastor Chris Wood and his Family! Please make a nametag
- TODAY Church Potluck and Meet and Greet for the Wood Family after service in the gym
- Tues Feb 7 Nexus Youth at 7pm
- Wed Feb 8 Forever Young Bible Study and Fellowship at 10am
- Fri Feb 10 Volleyball at 7pm
- Sun Feb 12 Football Sunday Watch Party 6pm
- Feb 17 to 19 Nexus Youth at SNO Camp
- Feb 21 and 28 Next Steps Class

PRAYING THIS WEEK

Our Staff – Chris Wood, Associate Pastor Our Elders – David Noble, Dave DeHaan, Peter Maybury, Keith Albion

Missionary of the Month – Rebekah Drew – Papua New Guinea

Neighbouring Churches – Redemption Bible Chapel and Senior Pastor Norm Millar

Local Supported Agencies – Heritage College and Seminary

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

Nursery is available downstairs for infants and toddlers starting at 9:45 a.m. Kids from JK to Grade 5 will be dismissed before the sermon. Please check in children of all ages at the Welcome Desk when you arrive.

LOST AND FOUND BOX

Lost something or left something behind? Check the lost and found box under the coat rack. There are bibles, water bottles, baby shoes and more.

MEET AND GREET POTLUCK Today!

Come meet the new Associate Pastor and his family at our first-in-a-long-time potluck! Last names A-H: please bring an appetizer/salad or side. Last names I-P: bring a main. Last names Q-Z: bring a dessert and drink. Enough for 12 people, maybe someting from your culture. Sign up at the cafe or online knollwood.ca/registrations. Talk to Rob Mikhael for details.

Didn't bring any food? Join us anyway! We love to share.

FOOTBALL SUNDAY Sun Feb 12

Are you a Super Fan? Or not so much? Either way, join us for a Watch Party on Sunday February 12 starting at 6 pm. Bring a snack to share. Register online or speak to Kevin Knight.

LET'S MEMORIZE SCRIPTURE TOGETHER

Let's memorize the book of Titus together, in discipleship groups or with a friend.

Goal: Memorize Titus 1:5 for Feb 5

This is why I left you in Crete, so that you might put what remained into order, and appoint elders in every town as I directed you—

CAMP SCHOLARSHIPS

Scholarships of \$200 are available for children in grades 1 - 8 for overnight Christian camps this summer. Contact the church office for the form or for more details. Applications deadline is February 19.

KNOLLWOOD NEXT STEPS

STEP 1 MEET

Are you new to Knollwood? We would love to feed you and get to know you. There's no obligation! The date of our next Newcomers' Lunch will be announced soon. Other ways of meeting with us are gathering on Sunday and staying for our after-service fellowship.

STEP 2 LEARN

We desire that every person who is thinking of making Knollwood their church home would take a Membership Class. Learn more about what we believe, what the Bible says about church membership, and the process of becoming a member at Knollwood. The upcoming Next Steps Class is Feb 21 and Feb 28.

STEP 3 PARTNER

At Knollwood, we encourage everyone to partner through church membership as a commitment we feel every Christian should make to attend, love, serve, and submit to a local church.

STEP 4 CONNECT AND SERVE

Community Groups are a place where you can say, "I belong"; where people can come with honesty; a place where you can make gospel friendship and grow as a disciple in Christ. Community Groups are for all church members regardless of the stage of life.

Discipleship Groups are groups of 4 to 6 members, intended to help believers grow through deeply studying Scripture and investing in prayer together.

OUR MISSION

Is to be disciples who make disciples of Jesus Christ

> 1 Peter 3:17-18 Matthew 28: 19-20

Serving

We also ask that you find a place to use the gifts and talents God has given you to serve your church family.

We have a number of areas such as Children's Ministry, Music, Host Teams, and Nursery. If you can't find an area to serve that works for you, please talk to us.

You can use the Church Center app to register for classes, groups and luncheons, or contact the office for more information.

TAX RECEIPTS FOR 2022

The 2022 Annual Charitable Donation Tax Receipts were recently sent out by email to those who have an email address in Church Center. If you don't have an email address then your receipt will be printed and put in your mailbox on February 12th. If you have any questions or would like a printed receipt you can contact Kevin Knight at treasurer@knollwood.ca.

OFFERING ENVELOPES FOR 2023

Envelopes are available on the table in the fover for those who give their offering this way. If you want a box of envelopes contact the office.

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING

Each week we pass the offering plate to allow you to give. On Communion Sundays we take up a benevolent offering (cash) to help those in need. We also provide the option to give online through the knollwood.ca website. If you have any questions regarding the online option you can contact Kevin Knight at treasurer@knollwood.ca

PHONE 519-455-2090

EMAIL

office@knollwood.ca

ON THE WEB knollwood.ca



@knollwoodlondon



@knollwoodlondon



@knollwood.london



@knollwood.london